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The dairy industry is cruel and there's no place for it in today's society. People are waking up to what 
goes on behind closed doors and how mothers and babies are separated soon after birth. How the 
baby boys are considered as a waste product and are killed and thrown away or are sent onto a veal 
farm. Both baby girls and boys never get to grow up with and be nourished by their mother as 
nature intended. Not only is it cruel and outdated it has been shown to be unsustainable as the 
amount of land needed to grow enough crops to feed all these cows that are bred and also the 
amount of water is unsustainable. The greenhouse gas Methane is produced in large quantities 
which is contributing greatly to warming the planet. So even if humans don't care about the plight of 
the cows then they should hopefully care about their own lives and put an end to dairy. 


